
Tawhai School News 

 It’s nearlyTerm 2!  
 
Kia ora e te whānau 

We hope you had a relaxing and fun filled break away from the usual school routines. A very special 
welcome to the new whānau joining our school community this term – we’re so glad to have you with us! 

As we head into these cooler months, we’re looking forward to another exciting term of learning, 
growing, and sharing together. 

 
Staffing Updates 

●​ This term for the first 6 weeks of school, we welcome Jane Kenworthy and Megan Rowell to 
teach our gorgeous tamariki in Room 9 while Fiona Burney is on extended leave. 

●​ For the first 2 weeks of term Deb Wilson will be working in Room 3 while Anna O Dea also takes 
leave. 

●​ Jane Cox will be joining the Tawhai team from the beginning of this week. Jane is going to be 
covering Anna Sissons who will be taking maternity leave from week 3. 

A reminder from the PTSG 

Tawhai hoodies are now available to order through the Kindo App! With the cooler 
season approaching, it’s the perfect time to grab a cosy hoodie. 

●​ Kids hoodies: $55 
●​ Adults hoodies: $65 
●​ Personalisation (first or surname on the back): $6.50 

Orders will be open until the end of the school holidays, Sunday 27 April (we will 
send a reminder before it closes) and we will be back in touch once the hoodies are 
ready to be picked up.  



If you have any questions please get in touch, ptsg@tawhai.school.nz.  

From the PTSG Committee 

Please note: This is not a fundraiser; we are only charging for the cost of the hoodies 

 

 

●​ Monday 28 April - Term 2 starts! 
●​ Wednesday 7 May - Cross Country 
●​ Friday 16 May - Pink Shirt Day 
●​ Friday 23 May - PTSG sausage sizzle 
●​ Friday 30 May - Teacher Only Day 
●​ Tuesday 27 May - School Board Hui 
●​ Monday 2 June - King’s Birthday (Public Holiday) 
●​ Thursday 19 June - Matariki Celebrations 
●​ Friday 20 June - Matariki (Public Holiday) 
●​ Friday 27 June - End of Term 2 

 

Ngā mihi nui,​
The Tawhai School Team 

 
 
 


